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1. Newsletter:

Work on the newsletter is continuing with individual members researching and
writing stories on a variety of labour, economic and union topics. We will
publish during the summer when the content is ready.

2. Writing Workshops:

The Communications Committee hosted two writing workshops in May and
June, facilitated by Kathy Davis. The workshops, which focused on writing
skills, were well attended by Board Members, Communications Committee
members, and TEAM staff, with good initial feedback.
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